
Property Manager’s Summary of the September 15, 2025, Board 
Meeting  
 

• The Board of Directors approved the 2025/2026 Annual budget 
with a $30 monthly increase in the carrying charges, effective 
November 1, 2025.  Notices will be mail to the Membership on or 
before October 1, 2025. 

• There will not be a Board meeting in October 2025. 
 

 
 

 

 


